
Dr. M.H. Miller 
Dept. of Psychiatry 
HSCH, campus Mail 

Dear Dr. Miller: 

re : Katherine Hiesl 

N:>vernber 21, 1977 

The Union i s of the opinion that the natter of _payment for Ms. Hies l 
can be resolved without the Union's involvarent. 

Please oontact Ms. Hiesl an:! \>Ork out sane amiable an:! mutually 
acceptable resolution arx1 the Union will agree that it is not involved. 

Yours sincerely 

Jean Priest 
on behalf of the 

AUCE Grievance Comnittee 


